
 

     

 

 

Class News 

Nursery - have been making our own salt dough dinosaur fossils this week!  
YR  - have been using water colours to create our own versions of Monet’s waterlilies painting  
Y1  - loved our Rugby session in PE this week!  
Y2  - loved learning about different habitats in science this week  
Y3  - enjoyed learning about the discovery made by James Lind in the 1700s   
Y4  - really enjoyed our first Samba session this week  
Y5  - LOVED performing their class assembly – we hope you really enjoyed it!  
Y6 - have been learning about classifying living things during their Science lesson 
 
Dear Parents, 

A wonderful week at school with children working hard and enjoying the sunshine.  

Well done to the Y6 Netball Team taking part in the county finals today coming 5th out of 20 schools, as ever they 

represented the school impeccably. One of our children won the shooting competition, winning a netball for the 

school, well done, we are very proud! 

 

Sun Protection Policy  

As the weather warms up, each year group has been focussing on sun safety in their classrooms and assemblies this 

week. In line with our sun protection policy, we ask that parents ensure their child(ren) are equipped with a suitable 

named sun hat and brought to school from now through to the end of September for use when required. Please 

apply suncream before your child arrives at school and provide a roll on suncream that is clearly labelled in your 

child’s book bag/rucksack. The children will be educated in how to apply suncream and provided with time to do 

this. We recommend sun hats should be either broad-brimmed (bucket style) or legionnaire to shade the face, neck, 

ears and cheeks. We recommend that suncream has a minimum Sun Protection Factor (SPF) 30, be 'broad-spectrum' 

(to provide both UVA and UVB protection) and, if labelled with a UVA star rating, carry a minimum of 4 stars.  
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We have a vacancy! Are you interested? Do you know anyone? 

We are seeking an Afterschool Club Leader to join our friendly team. For further details, please email the office.  

After School Club leader – 2.45pm – 6.00pm 
       £20.00 per hour 
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Online Safety 
Traffic-related incidents are a major risk for young pedestrians and cyclists - 
which is why it’s so important to equip children with the skills they need to 
stay safe.  This week’s guide shares practical advice like making ‘practice’ 
journeys, wearing reflective clothing and staying focused near roads.  From 
spotting quieter electric vehicles to crossing safely at designated points, the 
guide is packed with tips to keep young road users visible, vigilant and 
secure. 
PE Days for the Summer Term 
YR – Wednesday & Thursday 
Y1 – Monday & Thursday 
Y2 – Monday & Wednesday 
Y3 – Monday & Thursday  
Y4 – Wednesday & Thursday  
Y5 – Monday & Wednesday  
Y6 – Monday & Wednesday 
 
Dates for Diary 
May 
9th   Class photographs  
19th   Y6 Mini Medics 
20th   Y2 Blashford Lakes Trip 
21st   Y5/6 BSO Trip  
22nd  Y5 Enterprise Day  
23rd   INSET Day – School closed  
 
June 
2nd   Return to school  
5th   Y3 Striking & Fielding event 
6th   Y5 SeaCity Museum trip 
10th   Y1 Avon Heath trip 
WC 16th  Y6 Brenscombe Residential  
24th   Y5 Paultons Park trip 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher 

                      

  

               


